
 

RULES FOR AWARDING GRANTS 

1.There is no guarantee that the Committee will make grants available every year.  
2. Membership in the GLL-SIS is a prerequisite to applying for a GLL-SIS grant.  
3. Grants should be awarded based on: financial need, proven potential ability, promise of future 
contributions to the GLL
Form are to be sent to the Grants Committee Chair within one week of the conference's conclusion.  
7. First time applicants will take priority over previous recipients. Individuals who have received a GLL-SIS 
grant in the current or previous two Association fiscal years will not be eligible. However, an award may be 
presented to a previous recipient if there are fewer qualified applicants than awards available.  
8. All members of the GLL-SIS are eligible to apply for grants regardless of number years of membership. 
However, the Committee reserves the right to designate certain grants to newer librarians (less than 5 years 
in the profession) or to experienced librarians (more than 5 years in the profession).  
9. Applicants must submit a copy of their current resume with their application.  
10. Applicants must submit 1 signed letter of recommendation from their employer, an immediate 
supervisor, or a person who has first-hand knowledge of the applicant's work responsibilities. The 
recommendation should include information about the applicant's potential contribution to the field of law 
librarianship and AALL and should also address the nature of the financial need.  
11. Those receiving an AALL Annual Meeting g


	Rules for awarding grants

